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From: PartyMembership-Testing

Sent: Wednesday, 20 July 2022 11:24 AM

To:

Subject: FW: A message from the Australian Electoral Commission [SEC=OFFICIAL]

________________________________________ 

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, 16 March 2022 7:55 PM 

To: PartyMembership-Testing 

Subject: Re: A message from the Australian Electoral Commission [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Party Registration Team, 

I confirm the following. 

My name is  

I am a member of VOTEFLUX.ORG<http://VOTEFLUX.ORG> | Upgrade Democracy! 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

 

On Wed, 16 Mar 2022 at 12:04, PartyMembership-Testing <PartyMembership-

Testing@aec.gov.au<mailto:PartyMembership-Testing@aec.gov.au>> wrote: 

Dear  

This email has been sent from the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC) regarding VoteFlux.Org (the Party). 

The AEC is currently reviewing the eligibility of the Party to retain federal registration. Federally registered political 

parties without a Member of Parliament or Senator are required under the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918 to 

have at least 1500 members. 

Part of the review the Party supplied the AEC with a membership list. The AEC then conducts checks against the list 

and from it obtains a random sample and contact those individuals to check membership. 

Your name has come up in the random sample. To assist with this application the AEC is seeking a response as to 

whether you are, or are not, a member of VoteFlux.Org. Please reply to this email with the response that applies to 

you: 

1. My name is ………[your name here]……………….. 

“I am a member of VoteFlux.Org” 

OR, if you are not a member of the party 
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2. My name is ………[your name here]……………….. 

 

“No, I am not a member of VoteFlux.Org” 

 

You can also contact 1800 413 956 to provide your response. 

 

It is important that you provide a response to the AEC. If no response is received, you will be marked as a non-

response. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Party Registration Team 

Australian Electoral Commission 

 

 

Privacy Statement: The information you provide will be used for the purpose of enabling the AEC to carry out its 

responsibilities for Party Registration under Part XI of the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918. Failure to provide the 

personal information requested may affect the Party’s application for registration on the Register of Political Parties. 

For more information on the AEC’s Privacy Policy, including information on how to access and request to correct 

your personal information or make a privacy complaint, please refer to https://www.aec.gov.au 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: 

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies.  If 

this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any 

confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments. 

 




